
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Genealogical Society of Rockland County 
invites you to join us for a special program  

at the New City Library  
New City, New York  

on Tuesday 25 April 2006 at 7:00 P.M. 
 

Petitions for Partition: Genealogical Gold 
with some comments on other obscure genealogical 

documents 
 

presented by Barbara de Mare, Esq. 
 

 
For more information, contact: 

Sally Pellegrini, Local History Librarian/Community Relations  
New City Library New City, NY 10956 
845-634-4997 ext 137 (Local History) 
ext 139 (Community Relations)  
spellegr@rcls.org 

 
for more information on the Genealogical Society of Rockland County 

refer to our website;  http://rocklandgenealogy.org/ 
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